
           

Public Hearing was held on 
November 2, 2020 at 6:00 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilman Humphries, Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Boms, Councilwoman 
Mc Knight
Also Present:  2 residents on zoom. 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was present the 2021 Town Budget.

Supervisor Perry said that there was no  increase to the General fund and  the Highway Fund.  

A Town Board meeting was opened  at 6:00 for public comment and closed at 6:15. There was 
no comments.

Resolution #2020-164 Adopt the 2021 Budget
Offered by Supervisor Perry Seconded by Councilman Boms

WHEREAS  the Hurley Town Supervisor has presented the Preliminary Budget for the year 
2021.

THEREFORE  BE  IT BE RESOLVED  that the Town Board approve the Preliminary Budget 
for the year 2021.

All Voted Aye

From the Board

 The Town Board agreed to purchase a trailer for $29,051.99 for the highway Dept. and Transfer 
Station to use as a temporary office for the highway and then a permanent office for the transfer 
station when the highway methane issue is resolved.

              Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor  Perry, seconded by Councilwoman Zell and
all voted aye.

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


